
Rachel’s School of Dance 
638 Klamath Ave 

P.O. Box 963 
Klamath Falls, OR 97601 

(541)273-6130 
(541)331-0538 cell 

 

February 2021 Newsletter         
Important Dates 
Mon Feb 15 YES CLASSES – Presidents’ Day 
 
Recital 2021  This will be a video taping of dancers and dvd produced 
in June. 
 
 
Observing Classes 
 This is still an option but will have limitations:  if coming into classroom, 
a face cover must be worn at all times. Once you have entered the studio 
with your dancer, you will need to stay for the entire class. There will be no 
exiting and re-entering. 
 
Viewing dancers on the monitors will be limited. Be aware of others and social 
distance. 
 
 
Picking up dancers 
 All Primary level dancers will be dismissed through studio B. Parents will 
enter the B studio from the outside of building (not through the main dance 
space) There will be chairs set up and will be available anytime there are 
dancers in the main studio.  Face covering will be needed to be worn in this 
area.  Doors are not automatic and will need a heavy push. 
 
 
 
 
 
Check out our web site:  www.rachelsschoolofdance.com  

http://www.rachelsschoolofdance.com/

